
From: Daniel Gargaro [mailto:Daniel.Gargaro@cams.com.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 16 July 2015 4:40 PM 
Cc: Lyn Punshon 
Subject: Motor Sport Strategic Review  

Good Afternoon State Panel Chairs, State Council Chairs and CAMS SCDO’s, 

As you are all probably aware the AMRC (Strategic Group) have conducted a comprehensive 
review of circuit racing categories in Australia and their proposal has subsequently been presented 
and approved by the CAMS board. Details of this proposal can be found located here: 
http://www.cams.com.au/media/news/latest-news/racing-towards-2020-and-beyond. To assist in 
the next step of the strategic review, the AMRC has requested State Council and State Panel 
Chair’s submit their views and inputs regarding the flow of state based circuit racing categories into 
National level competition with the intention to strategically review state based categories moving 
forward. 

I ask if you would please send through any information, queries or comments regarding this next 
phase of review by COB Monday July 20.  

To ensure we maintain open lines of communication between the states and the AMRC, please 
ensure any issues, recommendations, or queries from meetings requiring attention by the AMRC 
are forwarded to myself as soon as possible following the conclusion of each meeting. Could you 
all also please add myself to the minute distribution lists so I can better access minutes to relay 
information to the AMRC where necessary. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if needed, and thank you for your continued cooperation and 
support. 

Kind regards, 

Daniel Gargaro 

AMRC Executive Officer 

Daniel Gargaro   |   Motor Sport Operations Coordinator 
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